
Upcoming Events 

 
Sunday, April 21 
 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

 Followed by Fellowship Time in the Hall. 

 
Tuesday, April 23 
 

 Worship Meeting, 9:30am, Friendship Room 
 
Wednesday, April 24 
 

 Council Meeting, 7:15pm, Friendship Room 
 

 Band Rehearsal, 1pm, Sanctuary 
 
Thursday, April 25 
 
 

 Chime Choir Practice, 6pm 
 

 Choir Practice, 7pm, Sanctuary 

 

Friday, April 26 
 

 Service of Thanksgiving Celebrating 
  the Life of  Dennis Burke 
     2pm in the Sanctuary followed by a reception in the Hall 
 
Saturday, April 27 
 

 Scouts Bottle Drive, 9am, in the Parking Lot 
 

 Men’s Breakfast Group, 9am, Hall 
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From Your Ministry and Personnel Committee 
 
You will recall that for about 6 months we as a congregation have been searching for a part-time Children 
Youth and Young Adults worker. 
 
The position was advertised. Two applications were received and both applicants were interviewed but 
the search team did not feel that either of the applicants was suitable for the position. 
 
We were starting to wonder where we should turn next when two members of our congregation made a 
proposal that they would be prepared to combine their talents and together fill the position, taking on all 
the duties in the job description, with the sole exception of working with young adults.  
 
Th search team gave full consideration to the proposal and after interviewing both persons the position 
was offered to them and they accepted. The Church Council approved the appointment and they have al-
ready been carrying out the tasks needed to fill the position. 
 
I am pleased to tell you that the Children and Youth worker team is Moira Dennis and Marcia Goodwin. 
I hope that you will all express your congratulations and support for Moira and Marcia when you have the 
opportunity.  
 
Operationally Moira and Marcia will report to and be under the supervision of Pastor Beth. 
 
Bill Walker 
Chair of Ministry and Personnel 

The Library Committee has compiled a list of some of the latest books to be added to our library. We 
are pleased to have some very enlightening additions that you might enjoy, both fiction and non-fiction: 
 
Fiction 
 
FIC Bin  Heart and Soul, by Maeve Binchey 
FIC Cal   The Edge of the World, by Phil Callaway 
FIC Coe   The Alchemist, by Paulo Coelho 
FIN Saw   The Tapestry of Grace, by Kim Vogel Sawyer 
 

Non-Fiction 
 
152.4 Ash    The Mourner’s Dance, about coping with loss, by Katherine Ashrnburg 
223.2 Kus    The Lord is My Shepherd, by Harold S. Kushner 
248.22 Mys  Entering the Castle:  Finding the Inner Path to God and Your Soul’s Purpose, by Caroline Miss 
296.8 Mar    Climbing Jacob’s Ladder:  One Man’s Journey to Rediscover a Jewish Spiritual Tradition, 
   by Alan Morris 
920.1 God   The Book of Hope:  A Survival Guide for Trying Times, by Jane Goodall and Douglas Abrams 
940.53 Vic   Aircrew Memories (from WWII and beyond), 65 personal stories. 

Ethel Wilson Women’s Group 
Tuesday, April 30,  1:30pm 
Karyn French, Executive Director, Greater Victoria Police Victim Services will be 
speaking to the Ethel Wilson Women’s Group Tuesday, April 30th,1:30 p.m. in the 
Sanctuary. 
All women of the church are welcome. 



Update from your Photo 
Directory Team… 
 
We have received proofs of our new Church 
Photo Directory, and the Committee is in the 
process of proof-reading to look for errors or 
omissions. We anticipate receiving the final 
Directories in mid-June. 
 
Most families who ordered and paid for private 
copies of their photos for their own use have 
now received them. 
 
Please note that if there are concerns about 
your private copies, please contact the photo 
company IPC Canada by 
 

e-mail:    michellet@ipcphoto.ca 
 
or by regular mail: 
 

IPC Canada Photo Services Inc. 
#2 – 56 Pennsylvania Avenue 
Concord, Ontario L4K 3V9 
ATTN: IPC Directory Production Dept. 
 

Please note that the deadline for IPC to 
receive any concerns is April 20, 2024. 
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